

## A Celebration of Culture Thursday May 5, 2016



Dear School of Dual Language Familes,

Please join us at our Spring Open House and Music Program! This year's Music Program is entitled "A Celebration of Culture." Each grade level has been studying a different Spanish speaking country and will perform music and dance selections to showcase their country's customs and musical style. The students have worked very hard on their selections - the performances will be outstanding!

This year's Open House will be from 6:30 until 8:00. Two grades at a time will perform in the west gym according to the schedule below. When your student(s) are not performing please visit their classroom(s) to see all that they have accomplished this year! There will also be artwork on display in the hallways and a video in the cafeteria showcasing what the students have learned in physical education.

	MUSIC PROGRAM (West Gym)	Kindergarden and first grade students will meet in the <b>west</b> gym at 6:30 to get ready for their
6:35–6:55p.m.	K and 1st	performance.
7:05-7:25	2nd and 3rd	Other students please listen for an annoucement to line up in the <b>east</b> gym shortly before your
7:35-7:55	4th and 5th	performance.